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               Item # 7.1.2 
Planning and Development Services Deferral Request to ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

Regular Meeting of Council C2024-0755 

2024 June 18  

 

Deferral Request - Response to C2023-0762 Recommendation 2, from 2024 Q2 to 
2025 Q1 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL DIRECTION 

During the closed session of the 2023 July 4 Regular Meeting of Council, Council approved a 
Confidential motion with respect to the report back on Boards, Commissions and Committees to 
be Considered for Disbandment (C2023-0762), directing Administration to return to Council no 
later than 2024 Q2. 

STATUS UPDATE 

With respect to the motion above, specifically Recommendation 2, consultation has occurred 
between Administration and members of the committee affected by this direction.  

OUSTANDING WORK  

Administration is developing an action plan to respond to this motion however, further 
engagement with the committee is required so Administration can complete a fulsome report.  

REPORT BACK TIMELINES 

Administration will report back to address Recommendation 2 no later than 2025 Q1. 

 
 
Author: Mohamed, Aliyyah, Downtown Strategy 
Acting General Manager Debra Hamilton concurs with the information in this deferral request.  

 

 

 


